
 

  

                                                     
06th February, 2024 
 
 
To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400 051 
 
 
 Scrip ID: IPSL 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(the ‘Listing Regulations’) - Branch opening updates: 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

With reference to the captioned subject matter, we wish to inform you that 
Integrated Personnel Services Limited (‘IPSL’ or ‘the Company’) is proposed to Open 
a branch for the company in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia by acquiring an 
entrepreneur license from the Ministry of Investment. The branch will be located in 
the City of Riyadh. 

The aforesaid information is also being placed on the website of the Company at 
www.integratedpersonnelservices.com 

Kindly take the same on record. 
 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For Integrated Personnel Services Limited 

(Formerly known as Integrated Personnel Services Private Limited) 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Mr. Tarang Raghuvir Goyal  

DIN: 01885882  

Managing Director  
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